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I support SB 605.   Medical debt is almost always completely unexpected and adds 

up extremely fast.   And of course while the bills are piling up the income may very 

well be gone due to the medical condition.   It's different than buying things you can't 

afford and then not paying for them.  

Having an illness or an accident should not be a reason to destroy someone's credit.    

Yes on SB 605.  


